
Interagency Council on Ending the Achievement Gap 
October 25, 2012 
9 a.m. – 11 a.m. 

Location:  LOB, Room 1A 
 

Agenda 
 
 

I. Welcome & Introductions 
 
II. Acceptance of Meeting Minutes from May 15, 2012 
 
III. Presentation regarding the Connecticut Education Network 

Kendall Wiggin, State Librarian and Chair of the Commission for Education 
Technology (CET) 
Scott Taylor, Director, Connecticut Education Network 
Elliot Ginsberg, President and Chief Executive Officer, Connecticut Center for 
Advanced Technology, Inc.  
 

IV. Update on the Education Reform Agenda 
Stefan Pryor, Commissioner of Education 

 
V. Update on Linking School and Community Resources 

Charlene Russell Tucker, Chief Operating Officer, CSDE  
 

VI. Presentations by School Districts Regarding Wrap Around Services Plans 
Dr. Richard Kisiel, Interim Superintendent, Manchester Public Schools 
Mary Conway, Superintendent, Vernon Public Schools 

 
VII. Next Meeting 
            January 22, 2012, from 9-11 am 

 
VIII. Adjournment 
 
  
 


